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Madeline Shea to Receive 2018 Emily M. Gray Award 

Rockville, MD — The Biophysical Society is pleased to announce that Madeline 
Shea, Professor of Biochemistry, University of Iowa Carver College of Medicine, 
has been named the recipient of the Society’s 2018 Emily M. Gray Award. She 
will be honored at the Society’s 62nd Annual Meeting at the Moscone Center in 
San Francisco, California, on Monday, February 19, 2018, during the Awards 
Ceremony preceding the National Lecture.  

Shea is being honored for her outstanding contributions to Biophysics education 
at all educational levels in local, regional, and national communities. The Emily 
M. Gray Award is given for significant contributions to education in biophysics. 
 
 
The Biophysical Society, founded in 1958, is a professional, scientific Society 
established to encourage development and dissemination of knowledge in 
biophysics. The Society promotes growth in this expanding field through its 
annual meeting, monthly journal, and committee and outreach activities. Its 9000 
members are located throughout the U.S. and the world, where they teach and 
conduct research in colleges, universities, laboratories, government agencies, 
and industry.  For more information on these awards, the Society, or the 2018 
Annual Meeting, visit www.biophysics.org. 
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